HIGH ExpecTATION

THE GAINSBOROUGH ACADEMY
Sweyn Lane, Gainsborough, DN211PB e 01427 61241

admin@thegainsboroughacademy.org.uk thegainsboroughacademy.org.uk

10 June 2025
HEADTEACHER: Mrs R Skelton

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we near the end of the GCSE examinations | would like to take this opportunity to say
how impressed | have been with the way that the students have approached the exams.
Students have arrived on time and have been ready for each exam showing resilience and
confidence. At the time that | am writing this letter we have had 100% attendance to all
examinations.

Their time at The Gainsborough Academy is quickly coming to an end and there are several
events taking place that | want to update you on.

Final exams - after the physics exam on Monday 16" June students will be able to leave
school. If you have any concerns about this and need your son/daughter to remain in school
until the end of the day, please contact the school. This includes the students who have the
Spanish exam on Tuesday. They will be given resources so that they can complete home
study.

Students who have the Spanish exam on Tuesday morning will be expected to attend the
exam booster at 8 am and following the exam will be able to leave school. Again should you
need your son/daughter to remain on site please contact us.

Revision Guides - if your son/daughter still has any revision guides at home these should
be returned to school this week. There will be a collection basket at each morning booster
session this week. If revision guides are not returned you will be billed for any which you still
have as detailed in the original letter.

Prom (leavers) breakfast takes place on Thursday 26" June at 9.30 am — 11.00 am. This is
an opportunity for students to celebrate the end of exams together and to sign shirts.
Breakfast will be provided at this event and students will receive their leavers book. Students
will be sent invites to this event over the next week.

Prom will take place on Tuesday 15t July at Hemswell Court. All students who are attending
should have now paid for their tickets, Once the payment is made students can collect their
physical ticket from Mrs Hoggarth. When they collect their tickets they will need to provide
their menu choices and any dietary needs. Arrival time for the prom is from 6.30 pm with a
7.00 pm start and collection at 11.00 pm. Students have been sent this information by Mr
Shaw.

Exam results day is Thursday 215t August, Students will be able to collect their results from
school between 9.00 am - 10.30 am. Any results which are not collected will be posted
home. Should any student wish another person to collect the results on their behalf, the
student must email Mrs Metcalfe to confirm this in advance
smetcalfe@gainsboroughacademy.com as we are unable to give the results to anyone
else without written consent.
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If you have any school uniform which is no longer required and is still in good condition
(including ties), please consider donating these to our uniform bank by bringing them into
reception.

May | take this opportunity to thank you for your support of the school over the last five years
and to wish your son/daughter every success in their future. | hope that they continue to
have been proud to be TGA.

Yours sincerely

/ Betton

Rachael Skelton
Headteacher



